Covid-19 update

Upon entering, you will be asked to wait at the door to be greeted by a member of staff and
shown to your table, following our one way system.

Sanitiser is available upon entering and throughout the building, we encourage you to use it.

We have redesigned our seating to ensure that your party is sat at least 1.5m from other groups,
so please refrain from moving tables and chairs.

We will have clear signage around the restaurant for any new policies - please take time and care
and follow our lead on anything new.

We have staggered our arrival times to ensure social distancing on entering and leaving the
restaurant.

We have allocated timing for each table size which you will be made aware of when booking,
please arrive on time so that we can maintain a smooth service. If you arrive late, we may not be
able to extend your booking past the original agreed leave time as we need to ensure enough
time between bookings to clean and sanitise tables and chairs, and allow them to air dry.

If you arrive early and your table is not ready, we will offer our outside seating area where you can
order drinks.

Our bar area is being used for the collection of The Forge at Home so we are unable to offer pre
or post drinks inside for the moment.

Unfortunately, we are unable to set your table in our usual way, but will bring all pre sanitised
cutlery and condiments to your table after ordering.

Staff training has been undertaken to explain all procedures including increased handwashing,
social distancing, how we have adapted to new measures.

As we are running at reduced capacity, it is advisable to book to avoid disappointment. We will in
theory accept walk-in customers providing we have a suitable table, (after taking their details for
track and trace).

Our booking system has been redesigned to follow social distancing guidelines, as we adapt we
may contact you to slightly alter your arrival time (by 15 mins) - we ask that you are flexible with
this and help us out where you can.



